
Subject: RO2894 CORRES 2008-07-17 
Entry Type: Phone call 
 
Start: Thu 7/17/2008 11:45 AM 
End: Thu 7/17/2008 11:45 AM 
Duration: 0 hours 
Jake Winn 650-917-4646 of Barell Private Bank and Trust called regarding 909 Bluebell 
Drive in Livermore.  He wanted to know whether contamination had gotten better or 
worse and was concerned with progress on case.  I described role of regulators in 
providing oversight.  Planning and implementation of investigation and cleanup is the 
responsibility of responsible parties and is generally conducted by an environmental 
consultant hired by the owner.  He asked whether site would be closed and asked 
whether work was in accordance with work plan.  I indicated that the recent pilot test 
report included recommendations for additional off-site investigation and installation of 
extraction wells and a pumping test.  Pilot test report also indicated that results were 
disappointing and that no contamination was removed.  Therefore, site does not appear 
to be ready for closure.  We base decisions on case closure on regulations and other 
guidance and criteria but decisions are made on a case-specific basis.  I recommended 
that he discuss technical issues and plans for future progress with the environmental 
consultant reviewing the case.  I indicated that he could call me in the future.    
 


